

2022-07-06 Meeting notes

Date

06 Jul 2022

Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- Renu Rani
- Shambhu Kumar
- y-morishnge
- Yuya Kuno
- [Masayuki Satsu](#)
- [Toshiaki Takahashi](#)
- [santanu de](#)
- [Naoki Higo](#)
- [Dibas Das](#)
- [Ayumu Ueha](#)
- [John Keeney](#)
- [JP Lane](#)
- [Shrinivas Joshi](#)

Recording

Recording of this meeting can be found [here](#).

Goals

- G-release planning
 - O1/VES
 - Implement Standard Defined Message Validation
 - Sonar job issues
 - PM counters for Network Slicing
 - O2
 - Development
 - Alignment with ETSI NFV SOL014 for VM-base VNF
 - Alignment with O-RAN O2 DMS ETSI NFV Profile (ETSI NFC SOL003)
 - Verification
 - Support for HOT based VNF

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
25 min	G-release planning	santanu de Toshiaki Takahashi Aarna Networks	
10 minutes	Maintenance work for F-release		

Action items

- ☐ [Mahesh Jethanandani](#) to coordinate call with OAM team for Tacker project.
- ☐ [Mahesh Jethanandani](#) to coordinate call with O-DU team and include [Ankit Barve](#), and [Hariom Gupta](#) in the discussion of